
 

 

April 30, 2021 
 
State Government Finance, Veterans & Military Affairs Finance, and Elections Conference Committee 
Representatives: Chair Nelson, M.; Masin; Xiong, T.; Greenman; Nash 
Senators: Chair Kiffmeyer; Lang; Howe; Koran; Carlson 
 
Sent via email: amanda.rudolph@house.mn 

RE: HF1952 Omnibus State Government Finance Bill 
 
Dear Conferees, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Cosmetologist Examiners, we are supplying written testimony related to 
HF1952 Omnibus State Government Finance Bill. 
 
The Board unanimously does not support the language found throughout the Senate version of the bill 
transferring the Board of Cosmetologist Examiners to the Commissioner of Health. 
 
Further, this bill directly targets the removal of the Executive Director from their role as a State of 
Minnesota Executive Branch employee, this simply cannot be supported. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board unanimously supports the Senate language which amends the definition of a school 
manager. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 507-438-3115 or rhonda.besel@riverland.edu. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Rhonda Besel, Board Chair 
Cosmetologist, Cosmetology Instructor 

mailto:amanda.rudolph@house.mn
mailto:rhonda.besel@riverland.edu

